
Admission to Primary One 

Any child whose 4th birthday falls on or before 1 July 2017 (i.e. children 

born between 2 July 2012 and 1 July 2013) will have reached compulsory 

school age in September 2017 and must commence primary 

education.  Application forms are now available from the school office at 

Ballymacward Primary School and can also be downloaded from the EA 

website (see links below).  The closing date for receipt of application forms 

is Wednesday 11th January 2017.  If you would like to visit the school, please contact the Principal, 

Mr Brendan Sadlier, on 02892 648130. 

  

Click the link to download Application forms and Guidance from the EA website.  

Click the link for information about Ballymacward Primary School’s admissions criteria. 

 

http://www.eani.org.uk/_resources/assets/attachment/full/0/36146.pdf
http://www.eani.org.uk/i-want-to/apply-for-a-school-place-or-transfer-between-schools/primary/?entryid63=32023&char=B

